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25th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Like many things, Christmas is not going to be the same this year.  We will be working hard in school to 

make it a fun and enjoyable time but some things will be different.  We are going to celebrate Christmas by 

sharing the story of the Nativity and learning about and creating a Christingle.  We will also be having not 

one, but two special Christmas lunches and having a Christmas jumper day as well as a visit from a special 

person on the last day of term.  Please see below for further details.  We plan to put all our festivities on the 

school website for everyone to see. 

 

Although some children cannot wait to bring in cards for their friends, please can they not come into school 

until the last day of term.  The children can then give them to each other and take them home to open.  It 

would be appreciated if you could leave cards untouched for 72 hours in a bag before bringing into school. 

 

In previous years our staff have been fortunate enough to receive some wonderful Christmas gifts from 

families. Unfortunately, in the current climate, we are unable to accept any gifts but if you would like to 

make a small donation to your favourite charity in lieu of a gift it would be really appreciated. 

 

Finally, don’t forget the Friend’s Christmas Raffle.  Donations for the hamper can be brought into school 

and tickets purchased from Ricky Doyle - WhatsApp, Messenger via ‘Parents of Fleggburgh Primary 

School’ Facebook page, Text message, email, phone call Mobile 07446189239 email ricky_doyle@sky.com 

 

 

Wednesday 16th Dec Christmas Jumper Day  

Wednesday 16th Dec Christmas Roast 

Dinner 

Meals must be ordered in advance – 

see attached form.   

Friday 18th Dec Christmas Party Lunch 

Friday 18th Dec Last day of term  

Monday 4th Jan 2021 First day of new term  
 

We wish you all a very happy and safe Advent and Christmas Season 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Ms Julie Church 
Executive Headteacher 
Neatishead,  Salhouse & Fleggburgh Federation

mailto:ricky_doyle@sky.com
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